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Good morning, Brothers,
This is Province 30, one of the best Provinces in the Order.
Question: Is Province 30 dying? Or have we just gone to sleep? Or are we suffering from the aftereffects of COVID-19? Wakey! wakey!
Brothers, this is your Province, I am merely the Spokesperson, here to represent and guide you. If you perform well, I will look good. If I perform well, our worthy Supreme Director, Brother Rosario will also look good. It’s a closed circuit. But, for all this goodwill to take place, we need to communicate with each other. (It takes 2, to TANGO.) Help me, to HELP you.
We will be electing a new Provincial Grand Knight on Tuesday, as I have fulfilled my promise, to take care of the province as the ‘Caretaker’ PGK for 2019, + 2020. Now my time is up; and just in case you didn’t already know, let me remind you. I am speedily approaching my 88th birthday.
I need your help NOW, please seek out a NEW leader, from your Council, and come to the Provincial Council Meeting with a nomination for consideration as Provincial Grand Knight.
We also need a Spirituality & Welfare Officer, and a Social Secretary Officer (to be nominated in January) please put that on your agenda for consideration at your next Council Meeting. I am currently looking for a Provincial Chaplain. Perhaps you may wish to recommend your Parish Priest. Please bring me the name of your Parish Priest, if interested and I to will do the rest. Thank you.
Please respond to the many questionnaires which are currently on your table, they may seem repetitive, but that maybe because,you are not paying attention. Please take an interest in the business of the Order. We invite you to Seminars, prayers and rosary recitals and you don’t attend. Who do you think it is aimed at? The other provinces in the Order? But you are, one of the other provinces.
Bring your ideas, and suggestions to the Provincial Council Meeting on Tuesday (7thDecember at 20:00) in the Upper Room at Botwell House, Botwell Lane, Hayes UB3 2AB 
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